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DPI Mandatory Reporting of Threats of School Violence (Act 143)   
 
All WFB employees: 
 
Per Act 143 (passed in 2018), Wisconsin law requires all employees of Wisconsin public school 
districts to report to local law enforcement if the person believes in good faith, based on a threat 
made by an individual seen in the course of professional duties regarding violence in or targeted 
at a school, that there is a serious and imminent threat to the health or safety of a student or 
school employee or the public. Furthermore, every school district employee shall receive training 
regarding reporting of threats of violence within the first six months after commencing employment 
with the school district and at least once every five years after that initial training.  
 
To satisfy this requirement, please go to: https://dpi.wi.gov/sspw/required-trainings.  
 
(NOTE:  Google Chrome is the preferred internet browser to view this online training).  
 
Please note when you get to the website listed above scroll down and click on the 
wording, Mandatory Reporting of Threats of School Violence (Act 143).  A screen shot from 
the web page is also attached to this email. The course will take approximately 15 minutes to 
complete. 
 
At the end of the webcast, you will enter email address for completion notification to be 
sent.  Please enter HR Office email address =  hr@wfbschools.com  
 
A screen shot from the web page is shown below. The course will take approximately 15 
minutes to complete. 
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